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This week we have been learning all about space, we 

have discovered the names of the planets, that when 

stars join together they make constellations in the 

sky. 

During carpet time, we have been observing the star 

projectors and using our relaxation book “The Wishing 

Star” to rest and talk about our big feelings. 

In discovery time outside there have been lots of 

different sized cardboard boxes for us to use to make 

Space Rockets with, alongside props from the book 

“Whatever Next”, so that we can go off to space! 

We were kindly invited to watch the Reception class’s 

dress rehearsal of their Nativity in the School hall, we 

saw some wonderful singing and dancing and waved at 

our siblings and school friends. 

A Brambles parent has kindly informed us that there 

is a Brambles Facebook page and Brambles What’s app 

group where you can share information and have 

reminders of upcoming events. 

 

Our number of the week: 1 

Our key words: Star, moon, sun, planet, rocket, and 

astronaut. 

 

Something Special 
On the last week of school, Brambles will be singing 

Christmas songs to our Parents at collection time 

every day at 3.00pm, they have been practising a 

variety of songs and are very excited to share them 

with you all. 

This is to ensure all families can be included in our 

Christmas celebrations. 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Treasure and Miss Vicki. 

 
 

 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: How to catch a Star by Oliver 

Jeffers and Mr Wiggle and Mr Waggle by Pie 

Corbett 

 

Song: Practicing our Songs for our Winter 

Concert 

 

Rhyme: Twinkle Twinkle Little Star 

 

 

Please do remember that if your child is to be collected 

or dropped off at lunchtime please use the grey door 

opposite The Green.  

This will also be the entrance/ exit if you are collecting 

or dropping off your child at any other time. 

Thank you 

 

 

Friday 20th December 

Last Day of Term and Non Uniform Day 
 

Wednesday 15th January 

Applications for a Reception School place 

closes. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
 

Upcoming Events 


